
Ladies, 

 This year has been exciting as always!       

We had so many great nights and made some 
awesome memories we will never forget. The Eagles 
would like to take the time and thank all the ladies 

who participated this year and invite them to an end 
of the year banquet. It will be a night filled of food, 

drinks, gifts, and laughs, so mark your calendars now 
because you won’t want to miss it! 


